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Janeese Parker

From: Janeese Parker

Sent:  Thursday, February 05, 2009 5:06 PM

To: 'robert.allen@dlapiper.com’; 'tlynch@telecomlawyers.com'’
Subject: FCC 214 Granted

ITC-214-20081007-00451 Blue Apple Telecom Corporation
ITC-214-20080902-00414 Barry Group International, Inc.

We have received notification from Team Telecom that their evaluation of your application is complete.
We have, therefore, granted the above applications in IBFS. You may begin providing service the day
following the grant. These applications will be included on our next Actions Taken Public Notice,
which will be published on Thursday, February 12,2009. You may obtain a copy of the Public Notice
via IBFS upon release.

Janeese Parker

Federal Communications Commission
International Bureau/Policy Division
Phone: (202)418-0707

FE-mail: Janeese.Parker@fcc.qov

2/5/2009
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JoAnn Sutton

From: Sofield, Richard [Richard.Sofield2 @ usdoj.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, October 29, 2008 1:39 PM

To: Sofield, Richard; David Krech; Francis Gutierrez; George Li; Howard Griboff; James Ball; Janeese
Parker; JoAnn Sutton; Jodi Cooper; Susan OConnell; Wheaton, Mary (NSD)
Cc: Ongman, Joanne

Subject: RE: [TT] FCC application status for the week of October 27, 2008

Please be advised that DOJ/FBI/DHS request that the following applications referenced in EB 2008-45 be
REMOVED from streamline:

ITC-214-20081006-00449 POP2Call, LLC

ITC-214-20081006-00450 Global 1 Touch

ITC-214-20081007-00451 Blue Apple Telecom Corp.

SCL-LIC-20081008-00017 Office des postes et Telecommunications de Polynesie francaise
ITC-214-20081008-00452 Office des postes et Telecommunications de Polynesie francaise
ITC-214-20081008-00453 Office des postes et Telecommunications de Polynesie francaise
ISP-PDR-20080702-00017 Choice Holdings LLC

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you.

Richard C. Sofield

Director

Foreign Investment Review Staff
National Security Division

United States Department of Justice

W-(202) 514-0945

M-(202) 598-3134
P-(877) 481-4512

10/29/2008
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JoAnn Sutton

From: Sofield, Richard [Richard.Sofield2@usdoj.gov]
Sent:  Thursday, February 05, 2009 2:47 PM

To: David Krech; Francis Gutierrez; George Li; Howard Griboff: James Ball; Janeese Parker; JoAnn
Sutton: Jodi Cooper; Susan OConnell; Mary.Wheaton2@usdoj.gov

Subject: [TT] Clearance Blue Apple

Team Telecom has no comment regarding ITC-214-20081007-00451 (Blue Apple).
If you have any questions please let me know.
Thanks.

Richard C. Sofield

Director

Foreign Investment Review Staff
National Security Division

United States Department of Justice

W-(202) 514-0945
M-(202) 598-3134
P-(877) 481-4512
F-(202) 353-3364

2/5/2009



